
The Lakes South Morang P-9 School  

EASTER RAFFLE  
 
 

On Monday, 19th March 2018 The Lakes Student Leadership Team we will be hosting 

an out of uniform day and ask that you bring along a donation for the Easter Raffle. 

  

Easter donations can be:   Easter Eggs 

      Chocolates 

      Lollies 

      Baskets 

      Easter Bunnies 

      Easter themed items 

 

Or any other brilliant Easter idea you may have!! 

 

Tickets are selling for $1 each and we ask that you return them with the money by 

Wednesday 21st March 2018. 

 

Extra tickets will be available from both Early Years and Middle Years offices. 

 

The raffle will be drawn on Friday, 23rd March 2018.  

  

Don’t forget you’ve got to be in it to WIN IT!  

GOOD LUCK!!!! 
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